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TO: PUBLIC SERIVE COMMISSION

As homeowners in Eaglewoods Lot 14, we do not want our Utility Company to have any
increase in rates.

This request come at a time when we thought the Company was going to receivership. If
this is true why are they asking for more money?

If the increase is needed to fix our current systems, we still say no. We paid for a State of
the Art Sewage and a water system when-the house was purchased. If the systems need —

repairs go back to Mr. Westenhaver, he is the one who put the systems in.

We do not believe the water is being treated properly and we continue to buy drinking
water. At times are water has a bad odor.

We feel we are not getting the service we are paying for now, so no, no, no increase.

Thank you,
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Nellie Jo Tarr Gerald Tarr JAN 16 2004
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